
From: Sabrina Robertson
To: anne.sparkle@yahoo.com
Cc: Amy Bell
Subject: RE: Parking Permit for Barnabas Event
Date: Thursday, July 21, 2022 9:59:00 AM

I apologize… The date is actually Wednesday, August 24th (not the 4th).
 
Sabrina W. Robertson | Public Information Officer
Nassau County, FL|Board of County Commissioners
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1|Yulee, FL 32097
P: (904) 530-6010 E: srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com
 

From: Sabrina Robertson 
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 9:21 AM
To: anne.sparkle@yahoo.com
Cc: Amy Bell <abell@nassaucountyfl.com>
Subject: RE: Parking Permit for Barnabas Event
 
Good Morning,
 

It looks like the first available Board meeting I can schedule this for is Wednesday, August 4th at 9am.
We get similar requests throughout the year so it shouldn’t be necessary for anyone to attend the
meeting, however you’re welcome to if you want. Once the Board approves the request, we will
send you an email authorizing use of the lot. Please be advised that the Board normally requires
some spaces closest to the beach and ADA spaces to be kept open for the public. The County
Manager advised this morning that if you think you may need additional parking, we can ask for use
of a portion of Burney Park as well. Please let me know if you wish me to include that in the request
as well.
 
Sabrina W. Robertson | Public Information Officer
Nassau County, FL|Board of County Commissioners
96135 Nassau Place, Suite 1|Yulee, FL 32097
P: (904) 530-6010 E: srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com
 

From: anne.sparkle@yahoo.com <anne.sparkle@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 2:35 PM
To: Sabrina Robertson <srobertson@nassaucountyfl.com>
Subject: Parking Permit for Barnabas Event
 
 
 

Good afternoon, Ms. Robertson: Barnabas has a new location (Ritz-Carlton) for it's annual Empty Bowls
luncheon, to be held this year on Nov.18.   This event raises hundreds of thousands of dollars each year
for Barnabas, our county's premier safety net for it's many needy residents.  Because the Ritz cannot
accommodate all the  parked cars that would be generated by an event for 700 people we have arranged
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for shuttles to go from Peter's Point to the Ritz to aid in event accessibility.  Please let me know exactly
how to officially request and acquire permission to use the lot for this purpose.  Our time frame would be
10 AM until 2PM. Thank you so much for your assistance.
 
Annie Sparkle
Logistics Chair
Empty Bowls Committee
Barnabas


